SAN I UAN Garner, Martha <mgarner@sanjuancountyut.gov>

Fwd: Peterbilt 379
1 message

Adair, Todd <tadair@sanjuancountyut.gov> Thu, Mar 27, 2025 at 2:45 PM
To: Martha Garner <mgarner@sanjuancountyut.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: George Marian <SRmarian2@outlook.com>

Date: Thu, Mar 27, 2025 at 2:40 PM

Subject: Peterbilt 379

To: tadair@sanjuancountyut.gov <tadair@sanjuancountyut.gov>

{'ve offered to sell a 1996 Peterbilt 379 to San Juan County for 28,000USD

N-14 Cummins

super 10 transmission

New 3:55 rear ends and new drive line's

New exhaust from turbo to tips

New shocks

Good drive and steer tires.

Straight clean truck ready to work.

Put quite a bit of money into it thinking | was going to run it for a while then came across another truck that better suited
what | needed.

Recapture Drilling.
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Td Adair

San Juan County Road Department Superintendent
P.O. Box 188

885 East Center St

Monticello, Utah 84535

Office: (435) 587-3230
tadair@sanjuancountyut.gov



